Bridging the Gap Volunteer Sign-Up Sheet - For members willing to be a Temporary Contacts

Bridging the Gap is the hand of Alcoholics Anonymous reaching out to the new member. This is basic 12-Step work. When a newcomer leaves a treatment facility, the Bridging the Gap program can arrange a temporary contact in their home town. The temporary contact volunteer accompanies them to meetings, introduces them to others in recovery and helps them start their life of sobriety in the outside world.

If you are willing to be a temporary contact, fill out your personal information in the form below. It is suggested that you have at least one year of sobriety to be a temporary contact.

NAME	ADDRESS with ZIP CODE	DISTRICT or COUNTY	EMAIL	PHONE	M/F	SOBRIETY YEAR	CORRECTIONS or TREATMENT or BOTH